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Minutes of June 21, 1998:

Opening: The meeting was opened with the Serenity Prayer.

Introductions: Introductions were made with 15 people in attendance.

Traditions: Lynn gave a presentation of Tradition 6.

1999 Conference: Hew volunteered to be the data base administrator for the conference registration committee. We
will open a P.O. Box for Conference registrations. Matt has finalized our choice of hotels as Holiday Inn since
other alternatives are higher priced. However, he will continue to try to get concessions from Holiday Inn. ‘

5. Chairman’s Report: We need someone with computer expertise and access to a computer to do the monthly
mailing,

P

6. Secretary’s Report: Joan read minutes of the May 17" meeting, which were approved.
7. Treasurer’s Report: Phil reported that we have a balance of $983.22.
8. Committee Reports:

A. Public Outreach, Communications, Hospital and Institutions: Mary gave a final report on our participation
in the Oncology Conference. We have been invited to participate in their 99 Georgia Conference. Mary is going
to take a panel to the Florence Crittendon facility in Fullerton. Mary wants all of us to consider contacting the
Penny Saver in our local area to periodically place a Nicotine Anonymous announcement with the 800 number.
Jacqueline reported that the Health Fair she was going to have a booth at wanted a fee so she passed.
Register/Meeting Directory: We are down to 59 meetings with the loss of Grand Terrace and Upland.
New Meetings: Sandy was not present.
D. Literature: Wilson will take orders for a prepaid purchase of the new book, Our Path to Freedom.
9. Old Business:
A. Intergroup Meeting Location: We will meet at Phil Peyrot’s house (617 North Cherokee in Hollywood) in
July and continue our search for a meeting place.
B. Picnic: The picnic will be the same time and place as last year... Pasadena the third Sunday in September.
10. New Business: None
Thanks to Mary for bringing refreshments. Next Meeting Reed Tradition 7 & Phil - Refreshments.
Birthdays: Joe 4 years
Closing: The meeting was closed with the Lord’s Prayer.

B.
C

The Next Meeting will be held at 10:00 AM on July 19",
At: Phil Peyrot’s, 617 North Cherokee, Hollywood (Melrose and Highland)
All members of Nicotine Anonymous are welcome!




